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Oregon has allowed the use of public properties to be overrun by unhoused camping.  

Oregon can not continue to allow people to set up a campsite anywhere on a public 

site, including in front of people's homes, businesses, and schools.  There need to be 

locations and facilities for the houseless to safely have resources to draw on and 

places to go, and that does not include a sidewalk.  We can not allow a campsite to 

be allowed to be placed anywhere and to be a law on the books, that it is legal and 

unenforceable.  Please do not allow this to pass. 

 


